
OHJA BOD Meeting 

 

March 18, 2013 

 

Roll Call:  Attending:  Skip Thornbury, Anne Thornbury, Kathy Valentine, 

Matt Payne, Frankie Stark, Scott Dehelian, Michael Howell, Lindsay 

Yinger, Karen Reid, Chris Eadline. 

 

Matt called the meeting to order at 8:10 pm.  He reviewed the minutes from 

the last meeting.  Skip approved the minutes, Frankie  seconded the motion. 

 

Matt did a banquet details wrap-up.  The table place cards need to be a little 

better organized, a few people had trouble finding theirs.  The banquet is 

basically a break-even proposition.  We are currently waiting for a bid from 

the Marriott for the next year.  We are also looking at other venues such as 

the Roberts Center in Wilmington that would be convenient for the 

Columbus area members.  Frankie visited the Roberts Center and said the 

banquet rooms were very nice. 

 

The possibility of having a list of judges that are approved by the board for 

show managers to use was discussed.  This list would be for judges that do 

not have USEF  “r” or “R”  status.  This list could be difficult to compile and 

manage but might be helpful for managers and help ensure quality judges for 

the smaller shows.  Matt will work on potential criteria for the list. 

 

Karen talked about the Facebook page idea.  She has not gotten anything 

done with this yet but is planning to. 

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Skip at 9:30, seconded by Frankie. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Anne Thornbury. 


